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Principal’s Report 

Welcome to Term 4 Week 10. 

We have come to the end of another busy and productive year with our students 
enjoying a wide range of fantastic learning opportunities and many great 
successes in all areas of their school life.  

I wish to thank you all - students, staff, parents and community members for your 
ongoing commitment to this wonderful school. It is only when we all work together 
for the benefit of the children that we can maximise their learning opportunities 
and provide such a rich and engaging school environment for them.  
 
I would like to wish our outgoing Year Six students the very best for their High School 
education and thank them for their positive involvement in our school.  
It was lovely to attend the Farewell last week. You should all be very proud of 
yourselves. 
 
Tomorrow, Tuesday 12th December, is a Casual Clothing Day.  
Students may come dressed in casual clothing and appropriate footwear.  
Full summer uniform is required for Presentation Night which is being held tomorrow 
evening. 

Friday 15th December is the Pool Party being held at Holland Park Pool from 
11.30am-2.30pm. Mrs Westaway, manager of the pool, has asked me to remind 
everyone that siblings/friends of TPS students must be actively supervised by 
parents at all times. There will be several schools at the pool at this time and non-
school students are the responsibility of parents/caregivers – not the school 
teachers or life savers. If this request is not adhered to, those children will be asked 
to get out of the pool. 
It is a matter of safety – drowning can happen quickly and silently.  
Let’s all work together to ensure that we have a fun last day. 

May you all stay safe and healthy, have a chance to rest and of course, enjoy 
family time throughout the holidays.  
Take care and my very best wishes to you all. 

Monday 11th December Term 4 Week 10 
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MUSIC RECITAL 
AFTERNOON 

 

WHAT: Music Recital & Afternoon Tea 

 

WHEN: Wednesday 13th December from 
1.45pm – 3pm in CAPA Room 
 
WHO: All talented students who wish to 
perform a musical item: guitar, piano, violin, 
singing.  All parents and friends are very 
welcome to attend the recital. 

Could all students bring a plate of food to 
share at the afternoon tea please? 

Looking forward to seeing you all there  
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Term 4 Calendar 

Week 10 
Tuesday 12th 
December 

Presentation Evening 
Thursday 14th 
December Swimming ($3) 

Friday 15th 
December 

Fun Day @ Pool 
Week 1 
Tuesday 30th 
January 2018 

Students return to 
school 

 

ice blOckS 
Mrs McCullough would like to thank you for 

supporting the ice block fundraiser to cover the 
cost of sending a Samaritan’s Purse Shoebox to 
a child in need.  The cost has been covered and 
a small amount of extra funds were also raised, 

which have been donated to the school. 

School Uniform Update 

The new school shirts have arrived at 
Wendy’s Embroidery.  

Only part of the order for the size 10 
shirts have arrived, the rest are on 
back order and will arrive mid 
January. 

The P&C order of one free shirt per 
child will be delivered to families at 
the Family Fun Day at the pool. There 
will be an opportunity to try the shirts 
on and swap if necessary.  

Please let Carmen know on  
0467 571 919 if you can’t pick your 
shirt up and she will arrange to get it 
to you.   

Other shirts are available for 
purchase at Wendy’s Embroidery. 

Presentation Night 
Tuesday 12th December 2017 

from 6pm in the  
school court yard  

(insect repellent is advised) 

Library Books 
Thank you to those families who 
have returned all their library 

books. Notices of books still to be 
returned have been sent home. Keep 

checking under beds and in old 
bags, we need them back! 

 

Photocopier Available 
The school owns this photocopier, which has 
not been used for about 4 years.  When last 
used, it made black and white copies only.  If 
you would like it, it can be yours.  All that we 
ask is that you collect it ASAP and that you 
make a donation to the school.  Please speak 
to a staff member if you are interested. 
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OUR LAST ITAV FOR THE YEAR! 
Merry Xmas everyone!! 

Next week will be the last ‘It takes a village’ get together for 
the year; We would like to invite you to a Xmas Brunch at 

10:30am to celebrate our year of ITAV! Please bring a plate 
with whatever you wish on it . 

Location: Tallimba Hall 
On: 13th December 

Time: 10:30am 
 There will be plenty of Xmas activities for everyone – children 

and grown-ups. 
Please remember to return all outstanding Toy Library items as 

it will be the last ITAV of the year.  
Look forward to seeing you! 

Julie & Kate 

 

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

   

 

  

 

Healthy Harold has a new online store for all your Christmas shopping! To celebrate, we’re giving 
away 5 prize packs which include:  

• 1x $250 gift card and;  

• 1x Healthy Harold Value Pack (valued at $44.95)  

All you have to do is purchase any item from our Healthy Harold online store and you go into a draw to WIN 

this amazing prize - it’s that simple! http://shop.lifeeducation.org.au/categories.html 

Head on over to the online store and stuff your Christmas stocking with a range of great Healthy Harold 

products including drink bottles, hats and more. 100% of proceeds from our Healthy Harold merchandise sales 

go towards providing Australian children with Life Education’s vital health and safety programs.  
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